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Subject:   Burglaries  
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating numerous forced entry burglaries from 
businesses in Oshkosh.  Since November 1, 2014, Oshkosh Police has taken 27 
burglary complaints.  These burglaries have been reported mainly along the frontage 
road on Koeller St and Washburn St. and in the downtown Oshkosh area.    
 
Taken in some of these incidents were cash.  Some of the other businesses were 
broken into, but nothing was taken.       
 
Oshkosh Police are asking businesses throughout the area to remove any and all 
cash/credit receipts from their businesses on a nightly basis.  Leave interior and exterior 
lights on and remove obstructions from exterior windows.   
 
Businesses are asked if they have a security video, please make sure that it is in 
operation and that employees know how to operate the equipment.  We also ask 
businesses to contact their alarm companies and advise them to call the Winnebago 
County Dispatch Center at (920) 424-0061 at the time an active alarm is detected.   
 
Please report any and all suspicious incidents or persons.  Your call is important and 
may prevent or solve a crime. 
 
Oshkosh Police continue the investigation into all of these incidents.   
 

If you have information about any of these crimes and would like to remain anonymous, 
please contact Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text 
IGOTYA and you crime tip to 274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and 
submit your text via the web.  You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for 
information leading to an arrest. 
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